Pre-application planning consultation:
Expansion of Mildenhall Academy: Non-statutory consultation: 16" September — 30t
September 2024

This consultation will enable us to gather your views as parents and local residents prior to further decision
making by the county council.

We welcome your feedback on the proposals for the above project. If possible please comment online at
www.suffolk.gov.uk/consultations or via email to schools@suffolk.gov.uk. Or please use this form to let us
know your thoughts on the proposed facility, traffic, parking or any other issue you would like to raise regarding
the development. Please continue on a separate sheet of paper if necessary.

Paper comment forms must be returned to the Schools Infrastructure Team, Suffolk County Council, Endeavour
House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich IP1 2BX by 30" September 2024.
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Please give more detail and continue on another sheet if necessary.
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